P.E.O. Scholarship Information

Senior Girls from Yuma are invited to apply for the P.E.O.

Scholarship being offered by P.E.O. Chapter BJ of Yuma, Co.

Please send the following information in the care of Vicky Glanz

to the counselor’s office at the Yuma High School.

High School Transcript
Two Letters of Recommendation
A brief letter of application including:

1.) A brief description of your life’s goals

2.) Why you have chosen your proposed area of study for college.
3.) A brief biography of your life

4.) A description of your school and community activities

5.) Club membership and offices held

6.) Contact address and phone number

Those having questions about the scholarship may reach out to
Vicky at (970)-630-5094.
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